
Tuesday, December 5, 2017 
4:00 PM—5:30 PM 

Newark Teachers Union 
1019 Broad Street, Newark NJ 

Parking Available behind building 

NTU LGBTQIA COMMITTEE 

MEET AND GREET 

If you will be attending, please RSVP to  
vsmith@newarkteachersunion.com 

 immediately! 

 

School districts nationwide are facing increased concerns 

over giving voice, protection, and resources to their 

LGBTQIA students, and staff.  The Newark Teacher’s Union 

is building a LGBTQIA committee/network to address issues 

within Newark Public Schools.  

Ronnie D Carney, chairperson for the committee, invites you 

to our first meeting to get to know each other and define the 

direction of the committee.  


